o™ Febmarg 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 3 Swimming: Term 4 2020

Your child will continue to receive swimming lessons in Term L. Swimm'mg lessons this term will be on \/\/ed.nesd.ags at
Bourne Leisure Centre from 10:00 am to 11:30 am.

The children will start swimming again after term break on Wednesday 26™ February 2020. Please complete and
retwrn the consent form below by Monday 24" February 2020 with your contribution of £19.75 being made via
WisePay towards the cost of the coach and use of the pool for this term of 5 weeks. Unfortunately due to the increase

cost of transport, which unfortunately we have no control over, we have to raise our price by L-5p per week.

Children need to wear the following swimwear - loose fitting shorts are not acceptable and the swimming coaches will not
allow the children to swim in anything other than similar to these:-

Thank you for your continued support of the school and your child to develop this essential life skill.

Yours sincerely

N

Diane Mulley
Head Teacher

Year 3 Swimming: Term L 2020
4 Ihave paid £19.75 contribution towards costs via. WisePay,
Signed (Parent/Carer): .. ... ... ... Date . . ... ... ..
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http://www.sportsdirect.com/slazenger-swim-boxer-trunks-infants-350386?colcode=35038603
http://www.sportsdirect.com/slazenger-swim-boxer-trunks-infants-350386?colcode=35038603

